
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the scheduled meeting  
of the 

 
Finance Committee 

for 
Wednesday January 7, 2015 

 
has been 

CANCELLED 
 

Notice will be given if meeting is rescheduled prior 
to the next scheduled meeting of the 

Finance Committee  
on 

February 4, 2015 
 


